
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Terry Kent 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 8:51 AM 
'terry kent ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Don Pedro Island Sewer 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00639-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----

From: terry kent <terryakent1031@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 10:40 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Don Pedro Island Sewer 

My Name is Terry Kent 
470 Bocilla Dr. 
Don Pedro Island 

Up front I want to voice my opinion on why we do not want a sewer at this present time. 

After reading over the proposal my first comment is "This proposal is a solution looking for a problem." 

Why I am against this: 
A. I do not believe at this time we have a problem on sewerage that needs addressing. No proven reason why we 
need it. 
B. If we need a sewer that should be up to the county to address and to tax us accordingly. 
C. Uncertain Hook-up Cost: When EU first presented to PIE, the connection fee was estimated at approx. $20K per unit. 
When the rates and tariffs were finally submitted by the applicant, the requested Service Availability Charge per ERC was 
reduced to total estimated $13,221. 
D. No contract ... normally for this type of construction there is a general bid. EU is not a contractor that has won a bid 
to install sewer. 
E. No performance bond required. 
F. EU has not shown that he has the expertise for this type of project. 
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G. The  scope  of this project  would be large…disruption of traffic flow on the island would be horrible. We are accessed 
only by  ferry. 
H. No compensation for the easements that would be from the house to the road. 
 
Commissioner, I would ask that you deny this 1/2 baked idea be shelved until we have  a problem that needs to be 
solved. And not let someone who  thinks we have a problem for him to  solve. Please  deny the EU application. 
 
Thank you, 
Terry Kent 
 




